
 

JFC executives meet with the Bureau of Customs (BOC) Commissioner John Sevilla on July 23, 2014 at 

BOC Headquarters to discuss reforms advocated by Arangkada Philippines. Discussions centered on 

reforms to ease trade facilitation by improving existing customs procedures and systems that include, 

among others, ramping up BOC Computerization, implementing the National Single Window and the 

removal overtime charges of customs personnel at designated CIQ areas. In photo (L-R): Korean 

Chamber of Commerce (KCCP) Corporate Secretary Atty. Rolando Villones, Risk Management Office 

Chief Atty. Geoffrey de Vera, BOC Deputy Commissioner for Assessment and Operations Coordinating 

Group Atty. Uvero, Australian-New Zealand Chamber of Commerce Director Wallace, BOC Account 

Management Office Chief Atty. Sy-Flores, Canadian Chamber of Commerce President Payne, 

Semiconductors Electronics Industry of the Philippines, Inc. (SEIPI) Logistics Group Chair Malou 

Ronquillo, European Chamber of Commerce of the Philippines President Michael Raeuber, BOC 

Commissioner Sevilla, American Chamber of Commerce (AmCham) President Rhicke Jennings, 

Philippine Association of Multinational Companies Regional Headquarters, Inc. (PAMURI) member Atty. 

Malvar, AmCham Senior Adviser Forbes, SEIPI Industry Analyst Bogabel, Philippine Institute of 

Petroleum (PIP) Executive Director Monteiro, Japanese Chamber of Commerce and Industry of the 

Philippines Vice-President Nobuo Fujii, KCCP Director Soo Bong Yoon. 


